August 6, 2019
Dear Ann Arbor Public Market Commission,

As regular vendors at the Ann Arbor Farmers Market on Wednesday, we have a proposal that would
greatly enhance the Wednesday market for both the vendors and shoppers. The market rules should be
changed to increase to four the number of stalls that can be assigned to producers on Wednesday.

For the last several years the number of empty stalls on Wednesday is great. By allowing vendors to use
four stalls, it would increase the number of stalls being used. Vendors could display their products
closer to the customers and their products could be displayed in a more attractive manner.

This could be very helpful for all Wednesday seasons starting with plants going into the summer produce
season followed by the Christmas season. It would increase the market revenue and better fill the
market on Wednesday. Thank you for your consideration.
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